
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Mr. Patrick Blois.  He is a man of outstanding character, 
affable personality, and equal parts principled and committed.  I believe he will be an immediate and strong 
contributor in your school. 
 
I’ve known Mr. Blois as his Principal.  Mr. Blois served as my grade 6 English teacher and grade level team lead. 
During this time, I learned from Mr. Blois the value he places on relationships; a value he evidenced daily in his 
mannerisms and interactions with all members of the school community.  With students, it was not uncommon to 
find Mr. Blois, communing with students, engaging with them during the lunch hour, before or after school and 
during class transitions.  
 
As grade level team lead and a man of great character, Mr. Blois’s every effort was to use each malfeasance as an 
opportunity to teach, instruct and redirect students toward positive choices.  Through Mr. Blois’s leadership and 
guidance, became an opportunity to change future action rather than discipline previous behavior. 
 
Mr. Blois pays great attention to detail.  Tasks are completed with excellence, and meetings are organized with 
utmost care and detail.  His capacity and aptitude for planning and communication conveys his eagerness for more 
responsibility to be handed to him.  As his building leader, I knew I could depend on Mr. Blois for tasks large and 
small, and that he would give every effort to ensuring the tasks were completed with aplomb. 
 
With impeccable character and a down to earth personality, Mr. Blois is a pleasure to work with.  I trusted him 
completely and enjoyed even the most challenging moments of education with him by my side.  Mr. Blois had 
proper appreciation for the gravity of circumstance but was and is able to counterpoise with moments of levity.  
 
I recommend Patrick Blois without reservation to your school.  He is a man of deep character and strong ethical 
principles; he inculcates his students and colleagues with the same. 
 
Educationally Yours, 

Mark Tennant 
Secondary Principal, American International School in Egypt - West  
email. mtennant@aiswest.com 
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